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Republic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Education 1l e
Cordillera Administrative Region BY 2 T¥ 1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF ABRA FreED-ABRA TIME 909
July 8, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 89 s 2024

Corrigendum and Addendum to the Division-Based Training Workshop
for Multigrade Teachers

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor — CID
Education Program Supervisor - MG
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads of MG Schools
MG Teachers
All Others Concerned

¥ Relative to Division Memorandum No. 275 s. 2024 on the conduct of the Division-
Based Training Workshop for Multigrade Teachers which is originally scheduled on
July 21 - 26, 2024, the said training is rescheduled to August 4 - 9, 2024 at Puerto
de San Juan Beach Resort Hotel, San Juan, La Union.

2, The School Head shall make the necessarv arrangement to ensure that the classes of
the teacher-participant should not be disrupted. PSDSs shall ensure that such
arrangement is properly implemented by the affected MG classes by closely monitoring
them.

3. All other provisions of DM No. 275 s. 2024 shall remain in place.

4. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this memorandum is enjoined.

/GARCIA SR. PhD, CESO VI
Division SupcrimcndeT
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